
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION 
 
 

 
Instruct the Department of Cannabis Regulation to report to the Planning and Land Use 
Management  Committee on the number of  open and  pending cases related  to  illegal 
cannabis businesses. The report should include an estimate of the projected revenue to 
be received through licensed retailers, including Social Equity Program participants. 
 
 
(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2022-23 Budget on May 18, 2022) 


